Kristin’s Class Newsletter

Clara Barton Open School September 11, 2006 kristinlorna@comcast.net 763-533-1092

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


Dear Families,

Well, we made it through the first week!  It was really pretty easy.  Your kids are well behaved, extra smart and so good looking!  I mean it!  

Homework


I thought about starting homework this week, but I decided against it.  I’m thinking that it is still enough to manage just to get everyone to bed and up again in the morning.  I’ll explain how I do homework on Parent Information Night.
I do have some homework for parents, though:  If you haven’t filled out the paperwork yet, please do!  If you have only time for two things, do the emergency card and the “walking permission” slip.  We’d like to start exploring our neighborhood.
Cinderella


We have been using Cinderella to explore many things: character, text to self connections, our hopes and dreams, the value of a quiet place, and the idea that stories can have different versions.   You’d think we’d be tired of reading the same story over and over, but enthusiasm is still building!  A favorite last week was Trollerella, in which the prince marries a troll and Cinderella leaves for the big city to start her own cleaning business!  Next week:  Snow White!

Feel free to send your own favorite fairy tales to school.  We’ll read as many as we can.

Math

The whole school is focused on measurement this year, which is great news for us.  Last week we did some estimation and counting work (measuring capacity).  This week we’ll measure ourselves and put the measurements away until spring.  It will be fun to see how our measurements change!

If you are late:


Just a reminder- if you come to school late, stop at the health office and sign in so that the office knows your child made it to school.  If you leave early for an appointment, sign out at the office.

If you have a change in plan:
Another reminder- if your child is going to go home with a friend, take a different bus, etc., you need to send a note.  I can’t send your child with a different parent without your permission.  If it’s a last minute emergency, call the office and explain.  They’ll put the call through to me if they have to.

Thanks for the great start!  Kristin 
